
           Respect - Equality - Ambition - Community - Hard Work & Determination     
  

   

 

Principal: Michelle Dyer 

 
 

Avonbourne Boys’ and Girls’ Academies are part of United Learning. United Learning comprises: UCST (Registered in England No: 2780748. Charity No. 
1016538) and ULT (Registered in England No. 4439859. An Exempt Charity). Companies limited by guarantee. VAT number 834 8515 12. Registered 
address: United Learning, Worldwide House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6SB. 

Avonbourne Boys’ and Girls’ Academies 
Harewood Avenue 

Bournemouth 
Dorset 

BH7 6NY 
t: 01202 398451 

e: office@avonbourneacademy.org.uk 
w: http://www.avonbourneacademy.org.uk 

12th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 11 Parents information evening – Tuesday 17th September 2024 

We hope that your child has made a strong start back to their Autumn Term in this, their most important 

school year.  

We would like to invite you to Avonbourne Boys’ and Girls’ Academies, so that we can communicate the 

plans that we have put in place to ensure that your child secures the best possible outcomes in their GCSEs. 

During the event we will discuss the following: 

• Subject interventions. 

• Revision resources and techniques. 

• November mock exams. 

• Student wellbeing.  

• USF, Sixth Form and College applications. 

 

This event will be held in the Block B Hall - please may you arrive at 5.30pm via Student Reception. 

This will be a key event in understanding what the milestones for the year are and what layers of support, 

advice and guidance are available to you.  Members of the Senior Leadership Team will be on hand to 

answer any questions you may have. 

My colleagues and I are really looking forward to outlining the steps that we are taking to prepare your 

child fully for this upcoming year, for their exams and beyond. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr S Lanahan 

Assistant Principal 

Year 11 Raising Standards 

 


